
 

 

 

 

Are you an Old Paradian? 

As part of Centenary of Anzac, 
the Old Paradians’ Association is convening a dinner on Friday 23 October 

to honour former students of Parade College who have served, or who presently serve in 
their country’s uniform. 

 
This promises to be a very special evening, 

and we are keen to make contact with any Old Paradians who have had military service, 
and the families of deceased Veterans, so that we can issue a personal invitation 

to join us on the night. 
 

If you are currently serving and unable to make it to the event, 
you might like to forward a personal video message from your mobile phone. If so, you 

should preface your message 
with your name, rank, your final year at Parade, where you are currently serving, 

and a personal greeting. 
 

Videos of no more than 60 seconds duration should be emailed to 
tony.debolfo@carltonfc.com.au 

 
For further information, please contact Tony, Ph.: 03 9468 3301 
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